
Request for Qualifications 
2022-106 

KITSAP COUNTY REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

PROFESSIONAL ARCHITECTURAL, ENGINEERING, AND PLANNING SERVICES 
FOR DESIGN OF  

TEMPORARY HOUSING FACILITY 
SUBMITTALS DUE 

Monday March 4, 2022, at 2:00PM 
 

The Kitsap County Department of Human Services (KCDHS) is soliciting Statements of 
Qualifications (SOQ) from qualified consultants for the design of a new Kitsap County 
temporary residential housing facility. This future facility will operate on property purchased by 
Kitsap County with the site address 4459 SE Mile Hill Drive in Port Orchard, WA.  

 
Complete RFQ information can be found online at 

https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For questions contact 
Glen McNeill at 360-337-4789 or gsmcneill@co.kitsap.wa.us 
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